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Rightly so, Honda has earned
itself a reputation for
churning out some quality
products across a raft of
different sectors. But in a
history that spans more than
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These Are the Worst Things
Honda Has Ever Made
Honda rates the car's
cruising range at 220 to 250
miles. That might be
optimistic. In our
experience of the previous
version of the natural-gas
Civic (then called the Civic
GX), we found the low ...

Honda Civic natural gas car
review
That's the Honda Civic GX,
which boasts an EPA-
estimated fuel economy of
24/36 miles per gasoline-
gallon equivalent. AOL
Autos: Best hybrids Rich
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Natural gas: The next
alternative fuel?
Honda also continues
offering a natural gas-
powered sedan, the GX, which
the company introduced
during the 2006 model year.
Availability is limited to
residents of New York and
California and ...

2007 Honda Civic
The rig — which is meant to
be easily lugged around from
site to site — is powered by
a Honda GX120 motor. No
plastic parts were used in
the system to help make it
more durable.
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gx120 motor
The Honda Civic GX, which
runs on compressed natural
gas, will return next year.
It, too, is almost certain
to be rated AT-PZEV. The
Hybrid’s Integrated Motor
Assist drivetrain achieves
the ...

2006 Honda Civic
The Civic GX sedan uses
natural gas for fuel.
Natural gas is available to
residents of California, New
York, Utah and Oklahoma and
is used by fleets elsewhere.
For 2011 the Honda Civic
line ...

2011 Honda Civic
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Honda Civic GX. The American
council for an energy
efficient economy announced
Honda Civic GX, as this
year's 'greenest' vehicle.
The vehicle scores are part
of ACEEE ...

Which is the greenest car of
2004?
Competing with the likes of
Ford Escape, Honda CR-V, and
Toyota RAV4, here are 10
things you need to know
before buying the 2022 Buick
Encore GX. RELATED: Here's
How The 2022 Buick Envision
Stacks ...

10 Things To Know Before
Buying The 2022 Buick Encore
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GX cargo space is more
generous as well ... The
Encore is about a foot
shorter than the Honda CR-V.
It's about the same size
inside as the Volkswagen
Tiguan, which is about six
inches longer ...

Buick’s Encore GX crossover
gives consumers another
compact choice
That safe choice, in my
humble opinion, used to be
the Honda Civic because it's
comfortable ... Great-
looking cockpit The 2011
Mazda3 GX sedan, despite
being the base trim level,
doesn't feel ...
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More versions of the Civic
also appeared over the
years: the natural-gas GX
(U.S. only), the SiR three-
door imported from Europe
and the Civic Hybrid sedan.
While Honda was developing
and testing ...

New Honda Cars
I really like this GX 460, I
was considering a GX 470
instead I went with a GX 460
premium and I really like
the color it not being a
common color, it seems since
the little I've owned it I'm
...

Used Lexus GX 460 for sale
in Stafford, VA

Page 10/11



Bookmark File PDF How A
Honda Gx 160 Engine
Workshas for some time now been
used to fuel cars and other
modes of transport (the
Honda Civic GX, which uses
natural gas, has been rated
the cleanest car on earth).
Despite producing 25 percent
less ...
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